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Hello,
My name is Amber Patterson, I am a medical cannabis patient and assistant in the 
industry since 2015. I’m writing in regards to ld104, this is an extremely invasive bill 
that we have fought to keep out of our medical program multiple times in the last 10 
years. It’s frustrating to come sit in the state house with 150 plus people against these 
bills. I am sitting in the 3rd overflow room and will not have the opportunity to testify
in person due to the amount of people here already. We are almost all parents and 
business owners here. It’s shocking to see how many small families and businesses 
that are going to be put out of business if bills like ld104 and led 1847 are enacted. 
We are a cottage community. Maine deserves to keep the cannabis industry that we 
built!
Thank you 


